
Ogletree Elementary School's 
BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB 

  

 
  

How does the Birthday Book Club work? 
 
 

Students who contribute to the Birthday Book Club are 
invited to select a NEW hardback library book ($20 value) 
of their choice from a wide variety of books we have on 
reserve for this purpose. A commemorative birthday 
bookplate displaying the child's name will be affixed to the 
book and he/she will be the first to check it out. After two 
weeks it will be due and added to the library's permanent 
collection.  

 
The student will also: 

 have his/her picture added to our Birthday Book Club wall 

 have a video clip of the party featured on the morning news  

 watch a LIVE magic show by our very own Mr. Hooks 

 enjoy a Birthday Book Club party and receive a sweet treat  
  
If you would like to participate in this worthwhile program, please: 
 

Fill out the form at the bottom of this page and send check or cash for $10 towards the 
cost of the new library book.  Checks should be made payable to Ogletree Elementary 
School. Please specify "Birthday Book Club" on the bottom of the check. 
 

Return the completed form and payment to Mrs. Alsobrook in the OES Media Center. 
 

If you send payment to join the club AFTER your child’s monthly party was celebrated, 
they will be added to the February party.  
 
Summer birthday book club members will join another month’s celebration.   
 

Child's Name: ____________________________ Date of Birth:__________________ 

Teacher: _____________________________ Grade: ______ 

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________ Telephone: _____________ 

Office Use Only 

Check/Cash Received _______          Name Recorded on Monthly List _______ 

 

What is the Birthday Book Club?    

The Birthday Book Club is a way to give your child a special day at OES in honor of 
his/her birthday, and at the same time help OES acquire new books for the school’s 
library media center.   
 
NEW! We will only have two parties this year.  The first will tentatively be held in 
September celebrating June-Nov. birthdays, and the second party will tentatively be 
held in February to celebrate December-May birthdays.  


